



Suicide Prevention and Awareness:
What Parents and Caregivers 

Need to Know







ARLINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS

PARENT RESOURCE CENTER 
(PRC)

Register at: www.apsva.us/prc-events or call 703.228.7239

September is Suicide Prevention Month
Youth who are contemplating suicide frequently give warning
signs of their distress. Parents, teachers, and friends are in a

key position to pick up on these signs and get help. Learn
more about signs and ways to help.

Friday, September 30, 2022: Noon to 1pm

https://docs.google.com/forms/u/0/d/e/1FAIpQLScdJZsIJ93C108s_0XgUZbunkha2nbaDxWdFZTOz8dGAx6_oQ/formResponse
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeRI1WyeON_iwQKhRhtOkDEzfz4iBzdpscz2lvmXMu7VAi6uw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://forms.gle/W1LZfWeL64pd6yBEA

